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127 South Utility Relocation

Safe Routes to Schools Grant

Tenth Street Drainage

Army Corp Study

Northwest Connector

Lantana Road Street Lights
Airport Runway Lighting
Water Plant Upgrades
Master Sewer Plan for Glendale
Subdivision

ColLinx

South Cumberland Utility District
Highway 127 Master Meter

Oakmont Drive Water Line
Replacement

{No Change) Current bid date unknown. TVA is working on environmental documents.

TDOT's comments have been answered and the right of way table will be completed in the next few
days. The Engineering Department met with all overhead utilities except Spirit and they are ready to
begin the work. The final cost estimate for the right of way may be completed by the January work
session.

The Street Department has not started the work.

{No change) The growth rates determined by the University of Tennessee have been forwarded to the
Army Corp. This could lower the estimate that is being developed and could change the statement of
work thal is being developed by the Corp. The Army Corp will share the information with the city for
review and comment and/or concurrence.

The contractor has inslalied all 24 of the City's casings. They are installing binder between the two State
Routes. This project is scheduled to be complete by June 30th 2014,

(No Change) The poles locations have been staked and the materials have been ordered.
The Contracior is substantially complete and is finalizing cleanup.

This project is complete with the exception of final punch list items. A deduct change order is on the
agenda.

{No Change) The plans have been submitted to TDEC.

ltems remaining are fencing, fire access road, base stone for the building and seeding. the contractor
has exceeded his contract time but no additionaf cost will be incurred by the City. The building contractor
should be starting any day.

{No Change) The acquisition phase is almost complete and the plans are awaiting TDOT's approval.

The water plans and environmental permits have been approved by TDEC. We are waiting on the right
of way acquisition by the County Reoad Departrnent.

First Street Water Line Replacement The water plans have been approved by TDEC and we are awailing on the Utility Maintenance

School Avenue and North Street
Drainage Project

Webb Avenue Sidewalk

Airport Tree Clearing Project

West Avenue Sidewalk

Unimproved Road Esfimate

Department to start construction.

The Engineering Department has deveioped an estimate for storm sewer, curb and gutter for two sides
of the block of School Avenue and North Street. This will be presented to the City Council at the January
Work Session.

The Engineering Department has developed an estimate for a sidewalk on Webb Avenue from Genesis
Road to Chestnut Streel. This will be presented to the City Council at the January Work Session.

The grant application has been approved by TDOT and a contract is on the City Councit Agenda. This
project is a 95% TDOT grant and no other projects will be approved by TDOT until this project is under

way.
{No change)} The Engineering Depariment is meeting with TDOT {o discuss funding and the approval

process.

The Engineering Department is developing an estimate to upgrade Westheria Drive, Iris Circle and
Narcissus Street to a tar and chip surface with a 20 foot width. An estimate will be available at the
January work sessfon.



